
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District 

Minutes of Budget Workshop 

August 15, 2022 

The Budget workshop was called to order by Mr. Korth. 

Mrs. Smith led the prayer to open the meeting. 

The Pledge was led by Mr. Korth. 

Roll call of directors found all in attendance. 

There were no guests attending the workshop.   

After much discussion, the Board adjourned the Budget Workshop on a motion from Carl Hummel and a 
second from Terrell Graham. 

Submitted by, Barbara Smith 

 

 

  

 

 

 


